
 

NOTICE 

March 13, 2020 

Due to unprecedented circumstances resulting from the coronavirus pandemic, 

the Hockey Hall of Fame will be closed effective Saturday, March 14, 2020.   

With visitation trends substantially reduced following the March Break peak 

traffic period (extended by the Government of Ontario’s school closures), the Hall 

will re-open on Monday, April 6, 2020, subject to further notice as management 

continues to closely monitor the COVID-19 situation via public health authorities. 

Updates will be provided on our website at HHOF.com. 
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